
Dr. Roger Bay, Director 
Intermountaln Forest and Range 

Experiment Station 
507 25th Street 
Ogden, Utah 84401 

Dear Roger: 

February 3, 1975 

Attached is a copy of a proposal for research "An Analysis of Opportunities 
for Communication and Education Directed at educed Recreational Impact 
on the Idaho Primitive Area". 

After review, I am sure you will agree that this proposal has slgntficant 
importance not only to the Idaho Primitive Area where the main base-line 
:,ata would be collected but to all the Intermountain Region. 

I realize the Forest Service is in no better financial health than the University; 
however, I do think it appropriate you consider some cooperative funding of 
this project due to its mutual benefit. 

Please let me know as soon as possible what, if any, financial contribution 
your organization can make. Your time and help will be greatly appreciated. 

Very sincerely, 

John H. Ehrenrelch, Dean 

JHE:ms 

Enc. 



February 3, 1975 

Mr. Steve Yurich, Regional Forester 
USDA-Forest Service 
Federal Bullding 
Missoula, MT 59801 

Dear Steve: 

Attached is a copy of a proposal for research "An Analysis of Opportunities 
for Communications and Education Directed at Reduced Recreational Impact 
on the Idaho Primitive Area" . 

After review, I am sure you will agree that this proposal has significant 
importance not only to the Idaho Primitive Area where the main base-line 
data would be collected, but to all wilderness and roadless areas throughout 
I~eglons 1 and 4. 

I realize the Forest Service is in no better financial health than the University; 
however, I do think it appropriate you consider some cooperative funding of 
this project due to its mutual benefit. 

Please let me know as soon as possible what, if any, financial contribution 
your organization can make. Your time and help will be greatly appreciated. 

JHE:ms 

Enc. 

Very sincerely, 

John H. Ehrenrelch 
Dean 



• 

February 3, 1975 

r. Vernon o. Hamre, Regional Forester 
USDA-Forest Service 
Federal Bulldlng, 324 25th Street 
Ogden, Utah 84401 

Dear Vern: 

Attached is a copy of a proposal for research "An Analysis of Opportunities 
for Communications and Education Directed at educed Recreational Impact 
on the Idaho Primtt·ve Area". 

After review, I am sure you will agree that this proposal has signlflcant 
importance not only to the Idaho Primitive Area where the main base-line 
data would be collected, but to all wtlderness and roadless areas throughout 
__ eglons 1 and 4. 

I realize the Forest Service is in no better financial health than the UniversltyJ 
however, I do think it appropriate you consider some cooperative funding of 
this project due to its mutual benefit. 

Please let me know as soon as possible what, if any, financial contribution 
your organization can make. Your time and help wlll be greatly appreciated. 

JHE:ms 

Enc. 

Very sincerely, 

John H. Ehrenreich 
Dean 
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